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YOUTH GROUP


SCHEDULES





SCOOTERS


October 7	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 14	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 21	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 28	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm





VOYAGERS


October 7	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 14	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 21	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 28	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm





PATHFINDERS


October 7	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 14	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 21	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 28	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm





ALPHAS


October 7	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 14	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 21	Youth Concert, 5:00pm-7:30pm


		featuring Odyssey8 and Pops Body Shop


October 28	Trick or Treat for UNICEF, 


12:00noon-3:00pm


Bonfire/Hayride, time TBA





OMEGAS


October 7	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 14	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm


October 21	Youth Concert, 5:00pm-7:30pm


		featuring Odyssey8 and Pops Body Shop


October 28	Regular Meeting, 5:45pm-7:30pm





For more detailed information about your group's schedule, please contact your group's leaders.





Youth Groups Begin New Season





The youth groups of Bethlehem Christian Church began their 2001-2002 youth group season on Sunday, August 26, with a Pool Party at the Franklin YMCA.  Over 60 young people, leaders, and parents attended.  In addition to the fun and games in the swimming pool, there were Subway sandwiches, chips, drinks, and snacks for everyone to enjoy.  Thanks to all the leaders and volunteers who helped make the pool party a fun time for all!





The youth groups held their first regular meeting of the new season on Sunday, September 2.  Even with many families being away for the holiday weekend, over 40 young people and leaders were in attendance.





In the weeks since, the youth groups have been averaging over 60 young people and leaders each Sunday night.





There are several exciting changes for this new youth group season.  First, each meeting begins at 5:45pm with a dinner for all youth, leaders, and parents.  Special thanks to Robin Morris, Joyce Bryant, Janet Brinkley, and their outstanding groups of volunteers for preparing and serving us the most excellent meals!





Second, the youth groups now meet every Sunday night.  In most cases, each group meets on Sunday night for a regular meeting from 5:45pm until 7:30pm.  However, on occasion, some groups may plan a special activity to replace their regular meeting, so be sure to stay in touch with your group’s leaders for your group’s specific schedule.





We’re off to a great start, thanks to the wonderful and dedicated leaders and volunteers we have at Bethlehem, and we’re looking forward to a great youth group season.  Thanks to everyone for your outstanding support of our youth!














Pioneers Busy With Projects, Activities





The Pioneer Clubs at Bethlehem have been busy on a variety of projects and activities this past month.





The Scooters group has made a number of craft projects.  For one project specifically, they decorated a jar filled with Hershey Kisses and gave them to their parents as gifts.





The Voyagers group was visited by Mr. and Mrs. Reilly, missionaries to Mexico who are sponsored by Bethlehem.  They dressed in authentic Mexican clothing and gave a presentation on Mexican life and their missionary work there.





The Pathfinders went on a church Scavenger Hunt.  They learned much about the church’s history while looking for various artifacts around the church.  The group also went on a nature hike to fulfil the requirements for their Trail Hikes activity award.





Each group has a number of fun projects and activities planned for the coming months as well.  Be sure to catch all the fun and come out to youth group every Sunday night!





Alphas Visit Autumn Care, Deliver Craft Items





On Sunday, September 16, the Alpha Youth Group went to visit the residents of Autumn Care Nursing Home.





The group had made dozens of bright suncatchers the week before, and gave one to each resident they visited.





“This was a good experience for our young people,” remarked David Salerno, an Alpha Youth Group leader.  “Not only did the residents of Autumn Care enjoy our visit, but the young people learned that, with a little effort, they can make a difference in someone’s life.  With all the tragedy that has happened the last several weeks, I think that is a good lesson to remember.”








Alpha and Omega


Youth Concert


Sunday, October 21  5:00pm-7:30pm


Graham Fellowship Hall


featuring Odyssey8 and Pops Body Shop


plus a special Mystery Guest Speaker!


Admission is free!  Invite all your friends!


A love offering will be collected for the bands.  Refreshments will be sold.


Check out the bands at artists.mp3s.com/artists/219/odyssey_8.html and www.popsbodyshop.com.








Youth Choir


Every Sunday Night at 5:00pm


(before youth group)





There is a choir for all ages.


Come out and join us!











